
Term 4  Week 2 & 3

Big Question: What is between the pages?

It is been another busy fortnight at Southwold! To celebrate World Book Day, we were lucky enough to have Mark Fraser, the 

storyteller at Southwold. The children were fascinated and inspired by his lively storytelling. During assembly, we learnt about why the 

daffodil and leek are associated with St David and Mr. Milward even spoke some Welsh for us! The Y5/6 classes had a wonderful  time 

exploring the Ashmolean Museum and learnt some interesting facts about the Ancient Egyptians. To end this week, we enjoyed having 

lots of families attend our Mother’s Day Afternoon tea.  We look forward to seeing you all at parents evening during week 5.

With best wishes, Southwold Team

Sports NewsPositive Playtimes

Our girls football team 

played a football 

tournament at  Wykham 

Park and had great fun 

playing a match against 

Longfields. We were 

really impressed with 

their great collaboration, 

sportsmanship and most 

of all determination.  

Well done!



   Awards

Attendance Award

Week 1: Birch Class 100%  

Week 2: Holly Class 98%

House Points

Week 1 winner: Shotover

Week 2 winner:Shotover

Week 2 Week 3
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School News

Dear Parents/Carers,

Recycle to Read Batteries Collection

Our school is recycling batteries to protect the planet (and for a chance to win 

book vouchers for the school).

We need your help - plus your child could win some fantastic eco-inspired 

prizes too!

How can you help?

1. Hunt out used batteries at home. We are collecting AA, AAA, C, D, 9V and 

button batteries. 

2. Tape over the contacts of lithium (Li) and button batteries (see below).

3. Put them in a tied plastic bag (preferably reused) 

4. Take them to the school’s collection point in the school office (Class 

teacher can collect them in and send them to the office each morning)

5. Enter the prize draw at jointhepod.org/win

Safety first:

Not only is storing and recycling batteries safely great for the environment, it 

can also help reduce risks associated with batteries:

• Batteries can cause serious injury or death if swallowed, please keep 

batteries out of reach of small children and pets.

 

• Lithium and button batteries need to be taped so their contacts don’t 

touch, as they could short circuit if they do. 

Use sticky tape over the contacts (top and bottom of batteries). Button 

batteries can be placed in a line between two sections of sticky tape. Lithium 

batteries can look like any battery, but they will have lithium (Li) written on 

them.

Many thanks for your support and happy battery hunting!

To find out more, head to: jointhepod.org/batteries 

Many thanks for your support

Southwold School Eco PLT & Eco Warriors Team



World Book Day

Storyteller 

kindly 

organised by 

David Wilson 

Holmes



World Book Day



There is still time to complete the 

online safety questionnaire. We 

would love to hear your views on 

this year's theme of ‘change online’ 

so click on the link: 

https://forms.office.com/e/dEeENB
43Lm

https://forms.office.com/e/dEeENB43Lm
https://forms.office.com/e/dEeENB43Lm


Some tips about technology from NOS…

Read the Safer Internet Day 2024 

research

Research launched for Safer Internet Day earlier this month 

reveals that young people are excited about changes in online 

technology but express the need for conversation and better 

support.

Three quarters (74%) of parents and carers, and just under half 

(45%) of children have worries about safety as developments 

with artificial intelligence (AI), virtual reality (VR) and new social 

media apps continue to accelerate

While 70% of young people say they are excited about the 

potential of generative AI (genAI) to improve their lives and 

lives of their friends, over half (53%) of children who have used 

genAI have seen their peers use it in a negative way

Both children and parents/carers agree the Online Safety Act is 

needed because social media companies need stronger 

regulations to protect young people’s safety online

80% of children and young people think that young people 

should be listened to more about changes in technology, such 

as how it can remain safe

Read the full article:

https://saferinternet.org.uk/blog/safer-internet-day-research

IWF Hotline removes record amount of 

child sexual abuse depicting under 10s

The IWF removed a record-breaking amount of criminal child 

sexual abuse imagery in 2023 (275,655 webpages). Almost every 

webpage the team worked to remove (92%) included what has 

been termed as ‘self-generated’ material, where children have 

been coerced into performing sexually via a webcam or 

handheld device. Of these, 42% (107,615) featured children 

under 10, a 66% increase on the number of webpages seen last 

year (64,735). Read the full 

article: https://saferinternet.org.uk/blog/iwf-hotline-removes-

record-amount-of-child-sexual-abuse-depicting-under-10s

https://saferinternet.org.uk/blog/safer-internet-day-research
https://saferinternet.org.uk/blog/iwf-hotline-removes-record-amount-of-child-sexual-abuse-depicting-under-10s
https://saferinternet.org.uk/blog/iwf-hotline-removes-record-amount-of-child-sexual-abuse-depicting-under-10s
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